
FUN ‘N’ DANCE 

PAJAMA & PIZZA PARTY for HipKids 

SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 30 

 
ALL Fun ʻnʼ Dance students are invited to a fun team-building event on Saturday, 

November 30 from 5.00 - 8.30pm in the dance studio at the Rosedale community centre.  
Students should arrive in their pajamas or onesies and wear their favourite slippers; they can 
also bring along a pillow or blanket to sit on.  

 
To start off the party, we are going to be organizing donated items for 2 HipKids projects: 

January Project: “Winter Wear!” 

You can help those experiencing homelessness keep warm. We need mittens, hats, scarves, new or 

handmade - this is a great act of kindness for those who love to knit, crochet or sew 😊 You can 

also donate new socks, new or gently used winterwear (coats, boots, and vests), and handwarmers. 

February Project: “Art is Love!” 

Art supplies are needed to empower children and youth to express themselves through creative play 

which supports good mental health. You can help by donating crayons, paints, paint brushes, 

canvases, journals, pipe cleaners, and coloring books (for all ages). 

 

Donated items can be brought into the studio any time before the event on November 30 
as well as on the actual day of the party. We shall also be dancing, playing games, eating 
pizza and watching a movie and cleaning up by 8.30pm.  If younger students need to leave 
earlier than 8.30pm, parents can pick them up at any time.  
 
*Please RSVP Miss Julie by Wednesday November 27 to let her know your child(ren) will 
be coming to the event as she needs to know how much pizza to order. We also require 6 
parent volunteers to help run the event, if you are interested, please email Miss Julie at 

office@funndance.com  
 
*N.B. – A reminder that if you would like to volunteer at the party, we require a valid ‘Police 
Information Check’. A police check that has been completed for our year-end performance 
last May would be valid as would a check completed for volunteering with the CBE.  
 
We really hope you can make it.  Itʼs going to be a fun evening, we are looking forward to it!! 

*(For more information on HipKids projects, please visit their website: behip.ca) 
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